

BOMET UNIVERSITY COLLEGE

(A Constituent College of Moi University)

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL, ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS

E-Mail: dpasa@buc.ac.ke

PO Box 701-20400

BOMET

REF: All Students and Parents/Guardians

DATE: 26th August, 2025

RE: NOTICE ON STUDENT ACCOMMODATION

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians.

This is to inform Parents and Students of First year Academic year 2025/2026 that payment for accommodation will only be done after inspecting the specified hostel at Bomet University College.

Kindly be informed that the University College does not request for payment of Accommodation money before admission of the Student. The University College therefore would like to caution all prospective Students and Parents against responding to unverified sources requesting payment for accommodation before the Official reporting date.

Should you require any guidance or further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact Bomet University College through its official line, 0748 067 182.

Thank you.

PROF. PHILIP BII

ACTING DEPUTY PRINCIPAL, ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS

PKB/am

Copy to:

Principal

Deputy Principal, Administration and Finance Deputy Registrar – Academic and Student Affairs

BOMET UNIVERSITY COLLEGE
(A Constituent College of Moi University)

2 6 AUG 2025

DEPUTY PRINCIPAL

ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS
P. O. Box 701-20400, BOMET

GREEN ECONOMY FOR SUSTAINABILITY